
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canterbury’s Plan for Tomorrow Update 

VISIONING SESSION 
 

Town Center 
Saturday, June 18, 2022  |  10 AM – 12 PM 

The Planning Board cordially invites you to attend the Canterbury Plan for 
Tomorrow (the Town Master Plan) Update Visioning Session on Saturday, 
June 18 from 10AM to 12PM. This is a great opportunity for residents to 
offer suggestions on important Town issues and to get involved in the 
community planning process. Light refreshments will be available.  
 

Spend a couple of hours with us to hear about the Community Survey 
results and discuss plan update topics in small groups within the Town 
Center buildings. These discussion groups include:  
 

Land Use & Economic Development 
Natural & Cultural Resources 

Transportation 
Agriculture 

Housing 
Community and Recreational Facilities & Utilities and Internet & Energy 

 

For more information, email Lois Scribner, Planning Board Secretary  
at planningboard@canterbury-nh.org.  

What do you want your Town 

to look like in 10 years? 
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